
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 5/13/2012 5:58:26 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: Rate Case Plan 

Hello, 

See link below. This memo discussing potential revisions to our Rate Case plan is on our public 
website, should have any comments, please let me know by May 18, 2012. 

regards, 
marz 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: Mon 5/7/2012 10:15 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Here's the direct link 

http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/NR/rdonlvres/0046EA75-989D-470A-97FE-
E34B8F424983/0/RateCasePlanmemoFinal2.pdf 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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